
Updated message from CenturyLink: Please see the list that contains new addresses that 
will be available sometime in January 2021. If you have questions, call or email 
CenturyLink.

We are now able to offer Fiber Internet to 304 addresses and will deploy an additional 282 
addresses in January 2021. The remaining addresses will deploy either in February or later in 
2021. 

As we ready your area, we will update the Nessel Township website www.nesseltownship.com 
 as well as mailing notifications and information on how to make a reservation for a technician to 
come out and install your new, higher speed fiber internet service.

If you are a current CenturyLink customer and want to upgrade your service to our Fiber 
Gigabit, please call 1-800-469-1337 and talk to one of our representatives. 

If you are a new CenturyLink customer, once your address is ready for service, you can also 
place an order through www.centurylink.com/twincitiesfiber  .  If you do not see the Fiber Gigabit 
offer on this website, please call 1-800-469-1337 and place a reservation to be contacted when 
Fiber Internet is available.

We look forward to serving the residents of Nessel Township with High-speed CenturyLink Fiber 
internet.

If you experience any issues with this process, please contact us with details and we will 
investigate and respond quickly to your inquiry.
Katie Murray Katie.Murray@CenturyLink.com  and Jessica Cramer  
Jessica.Cramer@CenturyLink.com 


